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“We couldn’t be more excited to host the Southern Forest Products Export Conference here in Charleston! Our 
friends in the forestry industry have done great things in South Carolina employing thousands of South Carolinians 
and helping our state become the top state in the Southeastern for export growth. We welcome you and look 
forward to continuing to work together.”
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